
As we approach the end of term, we
kindly ask that any outstanding

balances on ParentPay be cleared
by Thursday 18th July, when we

break up for the summer holidays.
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 Diary Dates 
14  July Summer Showcaseth

16  PTA Disco 4:20pmth

17  July Outstanding
Certificates Assembly 9:15am

th

18  July Leavers Assembly
9:15am 

th

18  July Last day of Term th

21  July Inset day st

22  July Inset Day nd

11th July 2025

ParentPay 
Raffle Prize 

We still have one unclaimed prize
from the Summer Fair.

Jess Parkman please come to the
office to claim your prize

Cake Donations 
The PTA are asking for cake donations

home made or store bought for their bake
sale at the Summer Showcase. 

Could all donations please be brought to
the library in the morning of 14  Julyth

PTA Disco
PTA Disco – Wednesday 16  July 4.20pm-

5.50pm

th

Remember to book disco tickets by 5pm
Sunday. 

Disco Booking Form 
Please note that everyone must book in

advance for this event. 
Only children on the list will be allowed in

on the day.
Tickets are £4.50 (Payment will be taken

on the day by cash or card)
     Price includes a hot dog and squash

Last Day Of Term
Please note that the last day of

term is Friday 18  July th

https://www.facebook.com/BanwellSchool/
https://forms.gle/F1tXYTZEWrZe9ELFA
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Y6 Production 
Ali Baba & The Bongo Bandits

A massive congratulations to our fabulous Year 6 pupils, along
with our wonderful additional performers from Years 4 and 5, for

the incredible performances you’ve delivered this week! 🎭✨
We are absolutely bursting with pride at your commitment,

enthusiasm, and dedication. Your hard work truly shone through,
and you've given us all something to remember. Bravo!

 

https://www.facebook.com/BanwellSchool/
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Congratulations to Sea Lions who topped the
charts last week with 97.2% attendance.

 
2nd Starfish — 95.7%
3rd Penguins - 95.4% 

4th Sharks - 93.7%
5th Dolphin - 92.8%

WEEKLY ROUND UP

Wednesday, we were proud to present a special award to one of our amazing
Year 6 pupils, recognised for their exceptional kindness 💛 — a quality we truly

value at Banwell School.
The award was presented by the lovely Caz, a regular and much-loved visitor
from the church. Caz has been a wonderful supporter of our school, regularly

leading assemblies and giving her time to our community.
We were also delighted to present Caz with a Volunteer Gold Star Certificate, in
recognition of her continued dedication and the positive impact she has on our

school.
Thank you, Caz — we’re so grateful for everything you do! 🌟

A Special Assembly 
Moment ✨

https://www.facebook.com/BanwellSchool/
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WEEKLY ROUND UP

A Strictly Sparkling Send-Off 💃🕺✨

Today, we gave our absolute best performances and celebrated a Strictly
Come Dancing-style farewell to the wonderful Mrs Pocock. 💐

From heartfelt songs to fabulous dancing, the hall was filled with emotion —
there truly wasn’t a dry eye in the room. 💖

What a special way to honour someone who has meant so much to our school
community.

And the best part? We still have one week left together — let’s make it a
fantastic finale to the school year! 🎉

 

https://www.facebook.com/BanwellSchool/











